
 
 
 
 

From: John Richards <jrmedia@btconnect.com>  
Sent: 09 October 2020 15:54 
To: Sharon Groth <sharon.groth@witney-tc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Request to run part time Cinema in Corn Exchange 
  
Request to run part time Cinema in Witney Corn Exchange 
  
Dear Sharon 
  
I’m writing to request that you put to the Council on my behalf the idea of allowing me to 
run a part cinema at the Corn Exchange during these bleak days of covid restrictions. 
  
I would use my own extensive professional cinema equipment and run it on profit shared 
basis, therefore there would be no cost to the Town Council. 
  
I feel this would be a golden opportunity for the council to respond in a positive way to the 
closure of Cineworld and bring a glimmer of light to the people of Witney during these dark 
and oppressive days. 
  
I would appreciate if you could pass on this email on to the following members of the 
council with hope that my request could be put on the agenda for the full council  meeting 
on October 12th as a matter of urgent business. 
  
Councillor Joy Aitman 
Councillor Harry Eaglestone 
Councillor Duncan Enright 
  
  
Kind regards 
  
John Richards 
  
  
 

Office Note 
This request was received too late for consideration at the Full Council meeting on 12th 
October so was referred to the Halls, Cemeteries & Allotments Committee meeting to be held 
on 9th November 2020. 
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